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ADVANCE TRAFFIC ADVISORY FOR DAILY ROAD CLOSURES / TEST PITTING 
 
Project:       

Replacement of Bridge Q-06 
Carrying Main Street over the Wallkill River, Sparta 
Township 
 

Bridge Q-06 will be replaced with a widened structure 
that incorporates sidewalks in both directions.  
   

Contractor: State Line Construction, Newark, NJ  
 

Closure:  Closure to be Implemented by the Sussex 
County Office of Bridge & Traffic Safety 
 

Advisory:  
The contractor will perform test pitting of the 16” Newton 
Water Transmission Main to determine the exact 
locations, depths and dimensions of the pipe, as required 
in the contract documents. 
 

Schedule & Duration: 
o Anticipated Duration is 2 days 
o Daily closures are scheduled to take place on 

Thursday 5/5 and Friday 5/6 
o Schedule is subject to change based on unforeseen 

circumstances 
 

Construction Activities:  
o Establish Detour, Install Traffic Control Devices, Close 

Bridge Q-06 / Main Street 
o Perform Test Pitting 
o Backfill and Restore Asphalt Roadway 
o Remove Detour Signage and Traffic Control Devices, 

Re-Open Bridge Q-06 / Main Street  
 

Traffic Impacts:  
The test pitting operation will require a full closure of 
Main Street at Bridge Q-06, with a signed detour. 
Pedestrian access will be maintained through use of 
sidewalk/ pedestrian bridge on east side of Main Street. 
 

 
For more information about this project please feel free to contact Susan Delmar, P.E., at the Sussex County Division of Engineering at 

973-579-0430 or dpw@sussex.nj.us 

East Bridge Elevation Looking West 

Underdeck Superstructure & Abutment Deficiencies 

Main Street View of Bridge Q-06  
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Detour Map 
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